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Photo news

8th Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the APO Alumni Society for Bangladesh, 5 February 2011.
Bangladesh Minister for Industries Dilip Barua (R) delivering the inaugural address at the AGM 
opening session. The AGM was followed by a seminar on Productivity Development for the Agro-
based Industrial Sector organized by the APO Society for Bangladesh.   Photo courtesy of APO 
Society for Bangladesh

Bilateral Cooperation between NPOs (rescheduled project): Learning Roles and 
Functions of Effective NPOs, 24–25 January 2011, Vietnam, and 27–28 January 
2011, Japan. APO Liaison Officer for Pakistan Khawaja Muhammad Yousuf (L) 
speaking on the activities of the NPO Pakistan at the APO Secretariat on 28 January 
2011.  Seated (R): APO Alternate Director for Pakistan and Additional Secretary 
of Ministry of Industries, Production & Special Initiatives Muhammad Javald Iqbal 
Awan.   Photo A. Donaire/APO


